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We are con�nuing to see increased interest in Emanuel Synagogue. 
In the past month we have had 4 new families join. 
 
Daniella will be atending the "Fun on the Farm" event put on by Federa�on. 
 
All new members have received new member boxes welcoming them to Emanuel. 
 
All new members are invited to their first Shabbat dinner free of charge - all new 
members since June have been invited. 


